
 

Official Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of LaGrange 
N7899 County Highway H 

Town of LaGrange, WI 

Public Hearing on: 

Monday, October 14, 2019 at 7:30 pm at the LaGrange Town Hall 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of LaGrange 

Town Board to consider the following.  

 

Tax Key/Address of Subject Property: Lot 62 Bubbling Springs, Ridge Road, Elkhorn 

 

Legal Description: HBS1 00031 

 

Owner: Chris Damske 

 

Applicant: Chris Damske 

 

Variance Request: Applicant requests a variance to place a 2 shore stations in an environmentally 

sensitive area.  The application is made pursuant to Section IV. E. of the Town of LaGrange 

Ordinance To Regulate Wharves, Piers and Mooring Facilities and Establish a Pierhead Line for 

Lauderdale Lakes, as amended by Ordinance 2018-03, which is available at the Town Hall and on 

the Town of LaGrange website.  

 

A copy of the application and plan is available for review at the LaGrange Town Hall located at  

N7899 County Highway H during normal Town Hall office hours.  

 

Said hearing shall be public and citizens and persons of interest shall then be heard. Upon reasonable 

notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of individuals with disabilities through 

appropriate aids and services. For additional information you can contact the Town Clerk at (262) 

495-8200.  

 

Crystal Hoffman, Town Clerk 


